
 

March 17, 2020 

 

Dear Parents,  

As you know, across the Metropolitan Washington region our local public 
schools have temporarily closed as the result of a state government directive 

or where local jurisdictions are following the guidance of the Centers for 
Disease Control (CDC) to promote social distancing. To likewise support 

these directives, the YMCA is suspending all of its school age programs while 
our local public schools are closed. 

The YMCA leadership will continue working on any contingency plans that 
may need to occur in the event the risk level changes.  We will send timely 

updates via email communications and look forward to seeing all of our 
families soon. 

If you have any questions regarding these procedures, please contact your Y 

branch. 

Sincerely,  

Your YMCA Leadership Team. 

 


